
Dear future students, parents and carers,

I am delighted to introduce myself as your Year 7 form tutor for when you join The Orme 

Academy in September 2024. My name is Mr Batista, and I am a Maths Teacher. I am really very 

excited for you to be joining my form.

I am sure that there are a lot of mixed feelings about going into high school; some may be very 

excited (as you should be!), yet some of you may feel worried too (which is fine!)

As your form tutor, it is my job to help you to settle into the school. I am fully committed to 

supporting you on your learning journey over the next five years. I will be in touch with your 

parents/carers frequently. If your parents need to contact me then they can always email me, 

and I will give you a call back when I am not teaching. I have high standards and expectations 

about how students in my form should behave around the Academy. I expect you to be ready to 

learn, respectful to all and to help maintain our safe and positive learning environment here at 

The Orme Academy. 

I follow the golden rule – “Treat others the way you would want to be treated” and I expect this 

from all of you. I’m sure you will be proud to be a student at The Orme Academy and want to 

ensure your time here empowers you for life. 

I hope you enjoy the rest of your time in Year 6 and have a fantastic summer break. I am looking 

forward to meeting you in September to continue the next part of your learning journey.
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Mr Batista


	Slide 1

